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FAMILY HUB – FRIDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2025 

 

Please join us for a bite to eat from 12.30.  We have visitors in school 

who will be helping us all find out more about Emotion Coaching.   

 

 

 



Key Stage 3 students have been learning about different 

types of health care and how and where to get support with 

health.  We have learned that we can get advice from:-  

 

The school nurse (Salma) 

NHS online 

Chemists 

Doctors – need to phone for an appointment  

Calling 999 in an emergency  

Accident and Emergency in an emergency.  

There is so much information available to 

support students and parents – please look at 

the website below for further information or 

speak to any of our staff who can help signpost 

you.   

Health Visiting and School Nursing :: Midlands 

Partnership University NHS Foundation Trust 

 

 

If you do sometimes feel anxious, try 

one of the following:  

• Take time to breath. Practice 

deep breaths. 

• Try an app to support breathing or 

wellbeing (eg Insight Timer).  

• Avoid those who say unkind things 

to you or to others as this will add 

to feeling out of control or in 

danger. 

• Spend time with people who are 

kind and value your friendship.    

 

Young Minds Crisis Messenger Service  

Text YM to 85258 for free 24 hour mental health 

support.  

www.childline.org.uk – freephone 24/7 helpline 0800 1111 

www.samaritans.org - freephone 24/7 helpline116123 

 

https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/health-visiting-and-school-nursing
https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/health-visiting-and-school-nursing
http://www.childline.org.uk/
http://www.samaritans.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some excellent work continues 

on Work Experience – lots of 

opportunities for students.  

Please get in touch with Mrs 

Rathour in school if you’d like 

your child to be considered for a 

placement.   

More gorgeous art produced by our students – 

some wonderful work, well done!  And thank you to 

Mrs Lindley.   
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